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To: Oregon Senate 

Re: Oregon Legislature (SB 210)  Statement of Opposition 

 

I am writing to express my opposition to this bill. Th current government is slowly 

chipping away at our rights with particular focus on alienating the poor and 

disadvantaged. This bill is yet another example of their intent to make it difficult if not 

outright impossible for minority groups to vote, such as seniors, ill, disabled, hourly 

working adults with no time off, working parents with no childcare, etc. Oregon has 

not had serious issues with voter fraud. Let all the people’s voices be heard.  

 

Thank you.  


